
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

23 June 2015 
 

PHYTOTECH LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE 

 
PhytoTech Medical Limited (ASX: PYL) (the “Company”) today advises that the newly 
designed corporate website is now live and available at www.phytotechmed.com.  
 
The Medical Cannabis industry is relatively new in Australia and as the first medical 
cannabis company to list on the ASX, PhytoTech intends to use its website to provide 
the investment community with the knowledge to understand its business and the 
industry better.  
 

The Company encourages shareholders to visit the website to access up-to-date 
industry news and details on the Company’s activities and its products in the 
development pipeline. 
 
For more information contact: 
 
Erlyn Dale 
Company Secretary 
Email: info@phytotechmed.com  
Phone: (08) 9389 3150 
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